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Headteacher Awards 
Nursery Rec C Rec P Y1Dr Y1Di Y2M Y2W 
Grayson Isaac Romani Carter  Moana Josh Mia 

Faith Lennox Brody Daniela Lowgan Aiyla George 
Y3Ke Y3Kn Y4H Y4G Y5C Y5KS Y6D Y6Ki 
Lillie Tommy Rio Sheryl Araeya Jude Skylar Amber 

Maxwell Sienna Ava Bexley-Rae Tristan Anaiya Amy Eddie 
 

                 Last Week’s Attendance 

Y4H, Y5K/S 99% Expected Attendance 

Rec C, Y2W, Y4G 98% Expected Attendance 

Y5C 97% Expected Attendance 

Y3Ke, Y6K 96% Expected Attendance 

Y6D 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y1Di, Y1Dr, Y3Kn 93% Risk of under achievement 

Y2M 92% Risk of under achievement 

Rec P 89% Serious risk of under achievement 

Diary Dates  
 
 21.10.24 – Y3 Stone Age Day 

 22.10.24/23.10.24 – Parents Evenings  

 26.10.24 – October Half Term 

 04.11.24 – Return to school 

 12/14/15.11.24 – Dogs Trust in school 

 15.11.24 – Children in Need 

 21.12.24 – Christmas Holidays 

 06.01.25 – Return to school 

Primary Maths Workshop 
On Monday Mr Casey  
ran a very successful  
maths workshop for  
parents and carers. The feedback 
from parents was very positive. Please 
contact Mr Casey if you have any 
further questions. 
 
We will let you know when the next 
workshop will run. 
 

Parents Evening 
Parents Evenings is taking place next week on  
Tuesday and Wednesday after school.  
 
The appointment forms have now closed. If you have 
not had chance to book a slot with your child’s 
teacher, please message them on class dojo. 
 

Handball Event 
On Thursday next week,  
Mr Knightley’s class have  
been invited to take part  
in a handball event at Tupton 
Hall. 
 
The children will be setting off at 
12pm and will return in time for 
the end of the day. Please make 
sure that your child is dressed in 
their P.E. uniform and that they 
also have a waterproof coat. 

Stone Age Day 
On Monday, Year 3 will be celebrating ‘Stone Age  
Day’! The children have been learning about the 
Stone Age in History, and we have begun to write 
stories set in the Stone Age in Literacy. 
 
Children are invited to come dressed in Stone Age 
costumes (even an old brown t-shirt is fine). Children 
will be exploring skills that were practiced in that 
historical era. 

Bronze Ambassadors  
Yesterday 12 randomly selected Year 5 children  
spent the day at the English Institute of Sport taking 
part in a range of events developing their leadership 
skills, a deeper understanding of sportsmanship and 
community involvement. More information on the 
children’s role in school coming soon…  


